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As members of IASI will be aware the position of African Vice President is 
currently vacant and because of this I am presenting this brief report. 
 
During 2000/2001 there has not really been a great deal of activity in the African 
Region in the name of IASI pending the election of a new Vice President at the 
Lausanne meetings. Indeed this is not to say that individual members have not been 
undertaking work in relation to sport information and I would like to take this 
opportunity to ask those members for Africa present at this meeting to outline 
briefly any initiatives they have undertaken in the period April 2000-April 2001 
which has not previously been reported. 
 
For IASI Africa remains a challenge and it is hoped that with the election of a new 
Vice president that we will begin to see the implementation of a strategy to develop 
sport information services across this diverse continent. 
 
 
 
Nerida Clarke 
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